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Press Release 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  October 1, 2024 

 
Logic and Accuracy Test 
 
The Pacific County Elections Office will conduct a logic and accuracy test on its ballot 
tabulation equipment for the November 5, 2024 General Election. The purpose of the 
test is to ensure every vote is counted accurately. 
 
The test will be conducted on Thursday, October 10, 2024, at 2:00 p.m., in the Elections 
Office, which is located in the Pacific County Courthouse, Auditor’s Office, 300 
Memorial Drive, South Bend. 
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